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Principal’s Report 

Welcome to TERM 2! It has been a busy first week back at the greatest 

school in NSW, I have been super impressed with our students and how 

quickly they have settled back into great learning habits in the classroom. I 

hope everyone had a brilliant break and are feeling rested and ready to tackle 

another term of learning. Rest assured, we have a very busy start to Term 2, I 

implore our parents and carers to stay up-to-date with our school calendar 

on School Bytes as we have lots of PSSA knockouts, representative sport, 

debating, school photos and public speaking, among the usual business of 

school! 

On Monday, our staff participated in a full day of professional learning for our 

Term 2 staff development day. Staff engaged in three modules of learning 

including, supporting students with disability across the curriculum, 

supporting writing across the curriculum and effective and systematic 

teaching of mathematics curriculum. A wonderful day of learning and I am 

keen to see the impact of this professional learning in our classrooms. 

ANZAC Dawn Service: On Thursday, 25th of April our school participated in 

the Dawn Service held in Paterson. It was a beautiful and heartfelt morning in 

Paterson for the ANZAC dawn service. To see so many of our students 

marching with our school was very special. It was wonderful to see the 

ANZAC spirit alive in our younger generations. Thank you to all the students and families who joined in on the ANZAC Day 

dawn service. Outstanding leadership from Kailey, Lewis, Sarah and Ned for leading our school march, contributing 

readings to the service and laying our wreath.   

School closed Tuesday 7th May: Earlier in the term, notice was given about a variation to Staff Development Day Term 3 so 

our entire teaching staff can attend professional learning by Joe Ybarra. Joe is an expert and lead consultant of Dataworks’ 

Explicit Direct Instruction teaching model. School will be closed on Tuesday 7th May. Hunter Kids will be operational for 

care on Tuesday 7th May if families require this service.  

In response to closing on May 7th we will be cancelling our Term 3 Staff Development Day and students would return to 

school a day earlier in Term 3 – Monday 22nd July. This would ensure that students do not miss out on a vital day of 

learning in the 2024 school year. 

A huge shoutout to our P&C and the incredible team of volunteers who will be running our fundraising food stall at Tocal 

Field Days. Since beginning in 1984 our schools’ P&C has not missed a single year, raising thousands of vital dollars for the 

betterment of our school! We send our sincere and heartfelt thanks to the organising committee and every volunteer who 

will be helping out over the weekend!  

Mr Lindsell                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Principal 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

MAY                                                               
Tue. 7th  - School Non Operational due to staff           

professional learning day. 

Fri. 10th    - Mothers Day Breakfast  -8am 

                    - Zone Cross Country 

Mon.13th  - Zone Soccer Trials 

Tue. 14th   - Cricket v Largs @ Paterson 

Thu. 17th   - Book Club closes 

                     - PSSA Netball v Branxton                            

 @ Paterson 

                     - Assembly 5/6 

Thu.23rd    - School Photo’s 

Tue. 21th   - Yr 6 Leadership day @ Newcastle 

Fri. 31st     - Assembly 4/5  
 

JUNE 
Fri. 7th      - Hunter Cross Country @ Tocal 

Fri. 14th    - Assembly 3/4 

Fri. 21st     - Athletics Carnival @ Maitland 
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Please submit all entries online prior to 15th July, 2024. 
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Why should I join the P & C? 

The Paterson Public School P&C Association always welcomes new members.  The P&C gives school families an 

opportunity to be actively involved in the school experience of all the kids at Paterson Public School.  The P&C pro-

vides a monthly space for families to connect with the school Principal about things happening at school.  The P&C: 

 provides a space for families to raise concerns, ask for help, make changes, meet other families and to get in-
volved 

 runs the canteen and uniform shop  

 runs a raffle, a major fundraiser at Tocal Field Days and applies for grant funding for contributing back to the 
school.  In the past P&C has funded new technology, books, play equipment and much more. 

 
The P&C does NOT: 

 manage the operations of the school 

 expect everyone to take on a formal P & C role 

 take up any more of your time than you are willing to give 
Meetings are held every third Monday of each month. The P&C operates sub-committees where your contribution 

would be greatly appreciated, such as the Uniform Shop, Canteen, Grant Applications and the Tocal Field Days Major 

Fundraiser.  Annual membership is just $1.00 and this entitles you to be involved in the decision making of Paterson 

Public School P&C Association.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please bring your $1.00 member fee with you to the next P&C meeting or hand in at the school office.   If you have 

any questions at all please do not hesitate to contact the current P & C Secretary Heidi Barker at hel-

lo@patersonpandc.com.au or message our Facebook page – ‘Paterson Public School P & C’. 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you are interested in becoming a member, please complete the form via the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/W2cXStZDDV 

Or scan the QR code to complete the form: 

mailto:hello@patersonpandc.com.au
mailto:hello@patersonpandc.com.au
https://forms.office.com/r/W2cXStZDDV
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There is a limited number available at $20 each  so get in quick with your order! All the        
proceeds will go directly to the kids, thanks to the generous sponsorship from Claredale 
(thanks Marty and Laura!)  

Email P&C on hello@patersonpandc.com.au or text Leah on 0411231299 with your order.  

Payment can be made when you arrive at Tocal over the weekend, or direct to the P&C                 
account: BSB: 062 813 Account#: 0090 5893 
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